
 

 

Public Notice 
Klamath Dam Removal Project 

Lakeview Road Closure 
 
When: December 15, 2023 – December 31, 2024 
 
What: As authorized by the License Surrender Order issued by the Federal Energy 
Regulatory Commission (FERC) in November 2022, the Klamath River Renewal Corporation 
performed necessary construction work related to the drawdown of the J.C. Boyle, Copco, 
and Iron Gate reservoirs in January 2024 and removal the four Lower Klamath Project 
hydroelectric dams later that year. Beginning on December 15, a 1.1-mile section of 
Lakeview Road was temporarily closed for public safety due to an active construction zone. 
 
Where: Lakeview Road is temporarily closed between the Iron Gate Fish Hatchery and 1.1 
miles east of Iron Gate Fish Hatchery. 
 
Questions: Please direct all questions, comments, and concerns to Ren Brownell, the 
Klamath River Renewal Corporation’s Public Information OYicer, at: 
ren@klamathrenewal.org and/or 530-670-0016. 
 
 
 


